
Change in Severe Weather Warning 
for Genesee County 

 
 
 
Effective June 12, 2009 
 
 
The Genesee County Emergency Management & Homeland Security Office will no 
longer do Comcast override announcements for severe weather. 
 
Please visit your local television or radio station for local weather updates or go to the 
National Weather Service Website at: http://www.nws.noaa.gov . 
 
We recommend that you purchase a battery backup/programmable National 
Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) weather radio.  These can be 
programmed for various counties and various alerts to stay informed by the National 
Weather Service.  (These can be purchased from most local electronic stores.)   
 
Tornado sirens will still be activated by the County 911 Center for Tornado WARNINGS 
in Genesee County.  They will also sound for Severe Thunderstorm Warnings if winds 
exceed 70mph.  (The City of Fenton 911 activates the sirens within the City of Fenton.) 
 
For more safety information please visit http://ready.gov . 

http://www.nws.noaa.gov/
http://ready.gov/

